
Presidentõs Voice 

A s summer fades, we begin to look at the fall season and 

the completion of the WNNA Board year. All loose 

ends and open projects are wrapped up, and board members 

contemplate serving for the upcoming year. The board has  

worked hard on various projects, and although some were 

postponed, we did our best to keep the momentum going. 

Momentum is a big part of any organizationôs success. For 

the first time in over a decade, the board will be undergoing 

a significant leadership change: almost every member will 

not be returning next year. The current slate of servant lead-

ers is in dire need of a break and perhaps a vacation.  

 

B eing a part of the neighborhood association can be fun, 

and  being part of the association board can be equally 

rewarding. By definition, ñA neighborhood association is a 

group of residents or property owners who advocate for or 

organize activities within a neighborhood. An association has 

elected leaders and voluntary dues. A neighborhood associa-

tion is a group of neighbors and business owners who work 

together for changes and improvements such as neighbor-

hood safety, beautification and social activities. They rein-

force rules and regulations through education, peer pressure 

and by looking out for each other.ò This definition describes 

us perfectly, and the relationships cultivated here are the rea-

son we all call Wynnewood North home. I personally believe 

that the role of the board is not only to govern, but to inspire. 

Volunteering is more power-

ful and more genuinely com-

pelling than any words or 

mere appearances could ever 

be. Having served on the 

board for over 10 years, I 

learned a number of les-

sonsð both the easy way and the hard way. But at the end of the 

day, we all learned that the best way to make a good impression is 

to accomplish something truly impressive. Focus on creating real 

value and you won't have to be concerned with what others think. 

It's great when you do what you say you're going to do. It's even 

better when you don't need to say what you're going to do because it 

has already been done. Success is more than being able to wish, 

plan, talk, convince, promise and persuade. Success belongs to 

those who take action. The time for you to take action is now. The 

WNNA Board welcomes all new volunteers at the October General 

Meeting and I hope to see you there. In closing, I would like to 

thank the current board for a great year of teamwork and friendship. 
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O ur next event was our Movies on the Lawn double fea-

ture showing Bridesmaids followed by 9 to 5. We held 

the event at Dwayne Privott and Lance Ivyôs home on May 

18th. Thanks to Lance for helping host the event and getting 

all the equipment set up! The weather actually cooled off that 

evening and was the perfect setting for a fun night with 

neighbors. 

Dean was so happy that we finally showed one of his favor-

ite movies. Who doesnôt love a little Dolly Parton hog tying 

the boss and hooking him up to a garage door opener! 

O ur final event so far this year was the big July 4th pa-

rade and brunch. Special thanks to Janice Coffee and 

Terry Thomas for providing a great venue for our families to 

get out and enjoy. Also, thanks to Wayne Chai and Joan 

Buccola of 723 Mayrant for allowing use your front yard.  

The event started in the morning with the neighborhood kids 

painting and decorating Terryôs truck, which carried our 

Wynnewood Lady Liberty thru the streets, followed by many 

neighbors riding their bikes or walking with their families 

and pets. After the parade we had a nice brunch with mimo-

sas and friends.  

Over a 100 pictures of the Wander and Fourth can be found 

in the photos section of our website at wnna.org.   

Movies on the Lawn 

Wynnewood Fourth 

S ince the last newsletter we have had some really success-

ful events starting with the Spring Wander on April 28th. 

We had another sellout crowd that contributed to the general 

fund the most money we have ever made at a Wander. 

Thanks to everyone who purchased tickets and spent a night 

with friends and neighbors! I would like to thank our home 

owners who were generous enough to open up their homes to 

75 neighbors as well as provide drinks and appetizers:  

Ric Shanahan and Colter Hoggan at 715 S Manus 

Michael Powell and James Sharp at 741 Mayrant  

Candy Carroll and Lisa Hennen at 405 Monssen 

Candy and Lisa also provided us with some special entertain-

ment by cranking up the karaoke machine at the end of the 

evening. I must say that we have some pretty talented per-

formers in Wynnewood! I think almost everyone in atten-

dance took their turn at the microphone at one point or an-

other during the evening, and some made multiple perform-

ances! I received so many comments about how much every-

one enjoyed the evening!  

Spring Wander 

W e took a break during the heat in August, but kicked off 

the Fall season with a Get to Know Your Neighbor Happy 

Hour on September 20th.  This is our BYOB free event where we 

have several homes open throughout the neighborhood with 

smaller groups so that you have an opportunity to converse with 

those that live adjacent to you.  I want to thank our host homes of 

Denise & Brenda (708 Woolsey), Chris & Tom (517 Mayrant) 

and Barb & Jane (504 N Manus) for hosting this event.  Be sure 

and check the website for photos during the evening! 

Happy Hour 
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Finally, I would like to get a few other dates on your calendar.  Our Fall Wander will be held on Saturday, October 26th, the Fall 

Movies on the Lawn will be on Saturday, November 9th, and our famous Holiday party will be held on Saturday, December 7th.  Stay 

tuned for more information about these events on our website as well as thru e-mail blasts!  You wonôt want to miss them!!! 
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C ongratulations to the second quarter winners who receive a gift certificate from Callowayôs nursery. We invite you to participate 

in the selection of our neighborhoodôs best yards. On the 1st of the month, point your browser to the following website and 

nominate a yard for consideration: www.wynnewoodnorth.org/yom-nominations. Return after the 15th to cast your vote. Please sup-

port our Yard of the Month sponsor at any of their convenient locations. Store locator online at www.calloways.com.  

Yard of the Month 

APRIL: 534 Monssen 

JUNE: 548 Bizerte

AUGUST: 622 Mayrant 

May: 606 Monssen 

JULY:  707 Mayrant 

SEPTEMBER; 640 N Manus 


